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The 7th of December 2022, Danish Korean Rights Group received notification from South Korea's Truth and Reconciliation Commission that a commission investigation into adoptions from South Korea will be opened.
334 adoptees take part in the case and well over 500 Danish adoptees have requested the commission to look into possible human rights violations regarding adoptions from South Korea.
The announcement of a commission inquiry sent thousands of adoptees around the world cheering.
The Danish Korean Rights Group is proud that it is our old fatherland, South Korea, that is the first to conduct a survey of adoptions from South Korea.
It takes courage to confront the dark chapters of South Korea's adoption history that are inextricably linked to the authoritarian era of South Korea.
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